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Minutes of Parent Council Meeting
Monday, 21 January 2019
Present
David McKean (DM)


Parent Council Member (Chair)

Patricia Dobson (PD)


Parent Council Member (Treasurer)

Paul Coleman (PC)


Parent Council Member

Maria McKinney (MMcK)

Parent Council Member (joint)

John Brawley (JB)


Parent Council Member

Brian Bourke (BB)


Head Teacher

Andrew Carse



Parent Council Member

David Reilly



Parent Council Member

Julie Ionta (JI)



Clerk to the Parent Council








Apologies
Frances Blair 



Church Representative 

Anne Marie Balmer


Parent Council Member (joint)

Des McGuire (DMcG)


Parent Council Member (Vice Chair)

Margo Brennen



Community Representative

Bridie Gibb



Staff Representative
	
Agenda
	Action

	
	

	1
	Opening prayer / Welcome / Apologies
The meeting opened with the school prayer.  BB shared that Mrs Gibb had made the decision to resign from the Parent Council.  Mrs Gibb will be missed at the Parent Council meetings and we are thankful for all of the work and time that she has given over the years.

	

	2
	Approval of Minutes 8 October 2018
Minutes were approved.  


	

	3
	Review of Activity Tracker
Please see attached.
	

	4
	Head Teacher Report
iPads have now been delivered to all teachers at School and four teachers have received their initial training.  By June teachers will have delivered lessons on two areas of the curriculum using the iPad and apple tv. There will be Digital Leaders within the school to assist all staff.  When children recive iPads, P6 and P7 will take them home after school to assist in learning.  There was some discussion around security and BB advised that each iPad is fitted with a tracker and assured that children would not be able to download apps.
A list of dates and school activities is due to be sent out to parents, including dates for sacrament meetings, Outdoor learning and Parent’s information evening for P7 trip.

A fabulous £673.77 was raised by the school for St. Nicholas’ Care Trust and £300.00 was raised for The Trussel Trust.  BB thanked families for their continued generosity.  

P1 induction dates have still to be set.


	

	5
6
6.1

	Finance Report
PD advised that the Parent Council Account is sitting at £1355.53, which includes the £900.00 ring fenced for the Outdoor Learning Grant Application.
MMcK and PC to complete necessary paperwork in order to become signaturies.
Communication


Incoming Comms – all circulated.  BB will forward any e-mails he receives to JI for circulation.
Training and Networking – opportunities circulated


	

	6.3
6.4
6.5

6.6

7

8

         8


	Holyrood PC 
No update.
PTA Update 
Very successful pre-Christmas events – first Christmas Fair, Christmas Hampers, PTA Christmas Parties and Dinner Dance. Some helpful suggestions and observations were given about the Dinner Dance which JI will feedback to the PTA.
Website
BB will follow up on the renewal of the website licence.  
Newsletter
JB to interview BB for next edition.
Review of Constitution
No objections had been received by the agreed deadline.  PC to  add amended Constitution to the Website.
AOB
Membership of Parent Council
To be discussed at AGM

Nursery Class
Parent Council information and meeting dates to be passed to Nursery Parents.  Possibly added to their notice board.
Next meeting – Monday, 4th March 2019
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